STUDENT NEWS BULLETIN July 25, 1975

Annex

The Annex at the far end of campus has been offered for sale. If the sale is completed the schools monthly payments could be reduced and eventually a structure specifically for our needs could be built.

New Clinic

The new WSCC clinic has been secured and is under modifications. The location is 21640 S.E. Stark.

Student Representative On Board Of Directors

The WSCC board of directors recently voted to include an elected student representative as a voting member of that board. The board deserves a compliment for its positive direction.

Student Lounge

Pending the fate of the annex, the students will have an area for a lounge. As soon as administration can determine the building and room we can start setting up the lounge. It's anticipated that a Lounge Committee will be formed in fall quarter.

Faculty Member of the Year

This award has been presented to Mr. Brouse July 16, 1975. Congratulations!!!

Student Representatives

New representatives for each class will be elected the third week of fall quarter. Also, each class will elect a Dress Code Representative.

Other students willing to assist can serve on committees. Some of the committees may be:

Library
Student Lounge
Activity or Social
Academic (Plan and arrange special guest speakers, etc.)

Student Dress

Most of you should be commended for a clean neat appearance However, there have been a few students who have forgotten to wear appropriate clothing.

Perhaps we need to be reminded that the student body voted that each student should look "clean, neat and appropriate for the occasion." Free agency to dress as one chooses is a very important right. However, a student body has the right to maintain certain standards for the benefit of the entire body. When a few students choose to disregard dress standards they are really showing a lack of respect for their fellow students.

Dress Standards

The dress code was written by students and accepted by the student body in an election. The student dress code committee drew up a code which "allows for individual variation." Simply stated it says, "that students dress shall be clean, neat and appropriate to the occasion." Students are "mature enough to determine their own mode of dress within a reasonable framework.' But there could be a problem of interpretation so the following rules are clearly stated. These are as follows:

1. Bare feet are not acceptable

2. Socks shall be worn with sandals.

3. T-shirts (white or colored) are not acceptable.

4. "Blue jeans" are not acceptable.

Work boots are not acceptable.
 No limit on hair length, but should be kept neat.

7. For seminars, shirt and slacks or a dress or pant suits (defined as a matching pants and top.)

Reference: Axis Vol. Two/Number Four